


I object to the building of the worlds largest energy-from-waste incinerator being built at Eastern 
Creek. 

The area already has a waste disposal facility which makes the area and surrounds stink. 

Driving in that area is unpleasant. On a hot day it is unbearable due to the stench which travels 
for kilometers.. 

I feel very sorry for the people that live and work in that area as it is truly unpleasant to look at 
and the smell is overbearing. 

The area is second class due to the placement of the current waste disposal facility and another 
will make it a cesspool. 

Please put it in an area that is outside of Sydney and away from houses, offices and parklands. 
There are plenty of locations outside of Sydney that can facilitate a new incinerator and people 
will travel to work there. 

Thank you for reading this submission. 

Please do not make the Western Suburbs any lower than it currently is. 


